CLASS
REP
MORNING

We would like to invite class reps to a special morning event at
St Luke’s C.E. Primary School held on Friday 8th June, 9.00am —
11.30am.

This is a brilliant opportunity to meet our children, staff,
governors and other class reps plus finding out a bit more
about how the children learn.

The morning will be spent dipping into classes and watching /
helping the learning that takes place with the purpose of the
morning to gather parent thoughts about the school through a
feedback sheet.

Please can you RSVP (office@stlukes.rbksch.org) with your
attendance by Friday 18th May if you are able to attend.




